
Bits and Pieces #37 – Congressional Hot Line

This is from the Mayport Chapter’s “Highlights” newsletter, Dec. 2012 issue. President LCDR John

Snyder, USN (ret), also the editor. They published the MOAA Congressional Hot Line: 1-877-762-8762. I

tried calling it, and you get an operator in Washington, DC. She asks for your zip code, and then

connects you (by telephone) to your representative for that zip code area. When the representative’s

office answers, you tell them what legislation you want them to vote for, so have your ducks in a row

before they answer the phone. This is another way to reach your representative if you don’t have

email.

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd items that I mostly glean from chapter newsletters. The idea is to

pass those items along to other chapters, trading our useful bits and pieces around for everyone’s

benefit. If you have something your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please

contact me at dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I’ll pass it along.

Dottie Conner a.k.a. Euripides I. Braqueuface, Temporary Tailor of your Florida Council of Chapters,

President, Jim.

Me at the Winter Leadership Forum trying to figure out seating for the (informal mind you!) dinner

Friday night. Good thing it was a King size bed.


